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                          FEBRUARY 2020 NEWSLETTER 
Hello! Welcome to February already! The longest month ever, January, has gone and we have half term to look forward to!

We kicked off the new month with a fabulous goalball session courtesy of Goalball UK. We had a lot of fun learning how to play and getting used to listening to the ball. Everyone did really well and we could see some talented players.  Watch out for new members for the next Olympic Games! 
On Saturday 14th March we are going to Saturn V for some trampolining at 1.30pm. Saturn V is a specialist trampolining centre for adults and children with a wide range of learning difficulties and other special needs. We visited them a few years ago and had a great time there. They have 3 full size trampolines with a padded wall and safety end decks and will have coaches to make sure we have a structured and safe time on the trampolines.
We are taking the minibus, meeting here at The Guardian Centre at 12.15pm. Please book a space on the minibus as soon as possible, it is first come first served. The address is The Rebound Hall (behind Caterham Methodist Church) William Road Caterham on the Hill, CR3 5NN. There is parking on the street.
There is a maximum of 12 people for this activity so please make sure you book quickly! 

I will send out a medical form that will need to be completed before the session and brought with us. 
Please note we have been advised by Saturn V there are some medical conditions that are not suitable for this activity including spinal rodding, atlanto-axial instanbility, brittle bones, detached or repaired retinas. 
Please let me know you are coming on 020 8540 5446 or 07590650124 or email me at lois.paddington@mertonvision.org.uk Contact me quickly to avoid missing out! Also remember you can contact me on the Whatsapp group to book your place too. If you are not on the group let me know on 07590650124 and I will add you.
                         See you soon!
                            Lois xxx 
